
From: DeAnne Gray <dgray@oed.state.sc.us>
To: Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.netJimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net

Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.usAdams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us
Date: 1/30/2004 5:31:10 PM

Subject: DMV/County Computer Study
Attachments: DMV Report Pursuant to Proviso 72-97.doc

Well, here it is at 5:30 on Friday...the long awaited report on DMV & 
the counties!

Could you both look over on Monday and give me a buzz and let me know 
if you have any concerns or suggestions.

I would like to e-mail to counties Monday afternoon so we can get it to 
the legislature Tuesday if possible.

Thanks!

DeAnne Gray
7-2064
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